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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

For this Special Issue, we are seeking papers, both
theoretical and empirical, that address challenges to the
financial system a er the COVID-19 crisis. To what extent
can we expect problems with respect to nonperforming
loans (NPLs) in the banking system, notably in Europe and
the US? Are we heading towards a new sovereign debt
crisis, especially in the eurozone? Are high valuations on
global equity markets sustainable, or are we heading
towards a stock market crash? Do we observe underpricing
of risk on financial markets? What are the consequences of
accelerating digitalization due to COVID-19 for the
competitive landscape of financial services and securities
markets? How does artificial intelligence play a role in this
process?
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Editor-in-Chief
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Researchers are most welcome to contribute original
research articles or comprehensive review papers for
consideration and publication in Journal of Risk and
Financial Management (JRFM), an on-line, open access
journal. JRFM adheres to rigorous peer-review as well as
editorial processes, and publishes high quality manuscripts
that address theoretical, practical and empirical issues in
analysing real life financial data. The goal of JRFM is to
enable rapid dissemination of high impact research to the
scientific community.
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